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Message from the Secretary, Ministry of Higher Education 

It is my pleasure to send this message to the National Center for Advance studies in Humanities 

and Social sciences(NCAS) on the occasion of its Second Research Symposium. 

 

I understand that the NCAS has enlarged in scope and reach, and this can be seen in the fact that 

the Symposium this year spans two days, to accommodate the large number of papers that have 

been received. This is the vision of the Ministry of Higher Education as well, and we expect that 

the overall standard of research and teaching in the Higher Education sector will be enhanced as a 

result of many more grantees completing their research satisfactorily.  

 

The goal of National Development can be achieved only when academics within the university 

system of this country contribute positively towards research. I take this opportunity to wish the 

NCAS the very best in its future endeavours, and all presenters a fruitful and enriching conference. 

 

Mr. P. Ranepura 
Secretary 
Ministry of Higher Education 
Ward Place 
Colombo 07 
Sri Lanka. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


